
 
 

 

March 2, 2020 

Luz E. Cruz-Romero 
Executive Director 
Medicaid Program - PR Department of Health 
luz.cruz@salud.pr.gov 
PO Box 70184 
San Juan, PR 00936-8184 

 

RE: Invited Vendors - Puerto Rico Medicaid Program New Congress Requirements 

 

Dear Ms. Cruz-Romero: 

SLI Government Solutions (SLI) appreciates that you included us as one of your invited vendors 
to respond to your request for assistance regarding the Puerto Rico Medicaid Program New 
Congress Requirements solicitation. Unfortunately, we are not going to submit a proposal. Due 
to the combination of the short timeframe to respond to the solicitation and the need to supply 
highly specialized staff very quickly we do not believe we have the time and resources to submit 
a high-quality response and to secure the necessary personnel resources.  

We are very disappointed about this as we are confident that, given more time, we could have 
met your Agency’s needs. As you know, SLI delivers staff on professional services contracts in 
several states and commonwealths, including Puerto Rico, and possesses expertise in the areas of 
CMS rules and regulations, compliance, reporting, and government best practices in CMS 
regulated organizations. We also have good relationships with CMS and understand legislation 
and requirements as they relate to health and human services programs. 

We sincerely appreciate your consideration of SLI’s capabilities and qualifications to provide 
professional services staff. We hope you include SLI in any future opportunities to assist 
PRDoH.  

If you have any questions regarding this response, please contact me at sesposito@sligov.com or 
call me at 480-620-5907. And again, thank you for inviting SLI to respond to this opportunity. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Steven J. Esposito  
President and CEO  
SLI Government Solutions 

 


